
To members of the Board of Supervisors. 

 

Please consider not only extending Dr. Doohan’s contract as Public Health Officer for the 

County, but making it a permanent appointment. She is a bright, well-educated, caring physician 

with a strong interest in public health. Dr. Doohan has handled the crisis we unexpectedly find 

ourselves in with well thought out, decisive actions that have thus far contained the outbreak 

better than any of our surrounding counties. We are fortunate that we have her here working on 

our behalf during this crisis and it would be a great loss to our County if she were not to remain. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

John Knapp, DDS, MPH 

 


